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Consistent with OPPD’s commitment to providing a safe and secure workplace, OPPD 

will be including the following requirement to future meter specifications where a new 

3 phase transformer is being placed. This change will limit employees’ exposure to a 

potentially hazardous situation by eliminating the need for an employee to stand 

below equipment to guide secondaries into their bay while equipment is suspended 

overhead.  

 

For safety reasons, the secondary conductor should not be pulled in prior to the 

transformer being set. If the secondaries are installed prior to the transformer being 

set, OPPD reserves the right to reschedule transformer installation until the issue is 

corrected. 

 

For the most current copy of the metering manual, go to oppd.com. For help, find a 

list of Electric Service Designers here. 

 

We value your partnership in proving electrical service to our customer owners. We 

also welcome your feedback. Email us at contactor@oppd.com.  

https://www.oppd.com/business/contractors-reference-library/meter-specification-manual/
https://www.oppd.com/residential/customer-service/electrical-service-designers/
mailto:contactor@oppd.com

